SL

SALT LAKE

COUNTY
February 15, 2019

SALT LAKE COUNTY

TREASURER

K. Wayne Cushing
Salt Lake County Council Salt Lake County Treasurer
Attn: Richard Snelgrove, Chair Randel Wightman
BUIldlng Mall Deputy County Treasurer

Benjamin I. Umeadi
Dear Council: Accounting Director

Anna F. Gallagher
Re: 2018 Tax Payment Shortages Collections Director
In connection with processing of 2018 tax payments, the County SALT LAKE COUNTY
Treasurer hereby requests authorization to settle shortages of less GOVERNMENT CENTER
than $1.00 on 286 parcels in the aggregate amount of $71.48. gof’tl Z‘i“;*(‘);tate Street

uite =

Details of the settlement granted will be maintained in the County Z;th:k:gg °
Treasurer's Office. Your approval of these settlements is hereby Utah 84114-4575
respectfully requested. Thank you for your favorable consideration of Phone: (385) 468-8302
this request. Fax: (385) 468-8301

Sincerely,
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K. Wayne Cushing
Salt Lake County Treasurer
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